
State of Florida 

~ 

DATE: May 16,2005 

TO: Marguerite H. Lockard, Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative 
Services 

Todd Bohrmann, Division of Economic Regulation % 
Return of Confidential Documents - Docket No. 030001-E1 

FROM: William C. Keating, Office of the General Counsel (b tc- 
RE: 

The following document, filed as a confidential response to staff discovery, is no longer 
Staff has reviewed this document and needed by the Commission to conduct its business. 

believes that it can be returned to its source: 

Document No. 1 1 182-03 

Please let me know if you have any questions 

WCK 
1:\2005\050001\2003ret-conf-m1 .wck.doc 


